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Templeman, Vivian

From: Moseley, Carroll

Sent:  Thursday, October 02, 2008 3:02 PM
To: Kenner, Michael

Cc: Templeman, Vivian

Subject: 2008 Bus Purchase Recommendation

This is a request for the purchase of one (1) 2008 school bus. This bus
would make it possible for Todd County to have a more safe, efficient and
dependable transportation system.

Todd County has fifty-five (55) buses in its fleet at the present time.

It is my recommendation that Todd County Board of Education purchase the

following:
1 - 78 passenger — DT466 International ($81,471.00)
2 - Storage boxes ($1,880.00)

TOTAL $83,351.00

As you are aware, new buses are depreciated out over 14 years with total
reimbursement rate of 124%.

Thank you for consideration of this request. If you have any questions,
please contact me.

Carroll P. Moseley

10/2/2008



